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STATEMENT FROM THE COMMITTEE ON THE BUDGET 
 
The Hunter College Senate Budget Committee appreciates the willingness of the administration of 
the college and the Hunter College Foundation to share all requested information on the sources and 
uses of college funds with appropriate supervisory organs including the committee.  It wants to 
express its gratitude to donors whose support is essential to the college’s mission and reassure them 
that to the best of its ability to discern all such funds have been appropriately used to create an 
environment of excellence for students and faculty. 
 
Submitted for your consideration by the Senate Budget Committee 


